
 

 

 

 

TNVDR  76 /2002 

 

6  December 2002 

 

President  

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Subject : The Change of NVDR Prospectus 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

The Thai NVDR Company Limited (Thai NVDR) would like to announce a revision in its prospectus. The 

previous prospectus stated that Thai NVDRs could be invested in ordinary and preferred shares or Transferable 

Subscription Rights (TSR) and Warrants that were received only as a result of being an existing shareholder of 

the company.  To increase the value of this investment channel for foreign investors, the Thai NVDR Co. has 

now altered the NVDR prospectus.  Under the revised prospectus, Thai NVDRs can be invested in all  

TSRs and Warrants that have been or will be listed on the Stock Exchange of Thailand. 

 

For more details on the NVDR prospectus, please visit the NVDR website at 

http://www.set.or.th/nvdr/index.html.  Should you need more information, please call  02-229-2800 Ext. 2898 or 

contact the following email address: contactNVDR@set.or.th  

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

(Kongkeaw Piamduaytham) 

Managing Director  

  62 The Stock Exchange of Thailand Bldg., Rachadapisek Rd.  

  Klongtoey Bangkok 10110 Tel. 0-2229-2800 Fax. 0-2229-1258 
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